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Congratulations to Anne Barr, the winner of the first Early Bird Draw for the Spring Lotto for 
Healthcare whose name was announced live on Facebook Thursday, April 27th at 12 noon. Anne 
is taking home the Outdoor Patio Package sponsored by Smitty’s Home Hardware!   
 
“A big thank you to Kathy Godin and her team at Smitty’s Home Hardware in Pembroke for 
sponsoring this prize and helping make this lottery a huge success. We couldn’t do it without the 
support of amazing local businesses like this,” said Leigh Costello, Community Fundraising 
Specialist for the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation.  
 
The second Early Bird Draw for an Apple Tech Package, valued at $3,000 and sponsored by Ben 
Hokum and Son Ltd. will be held on May 18th. The deadline to purchase tickets for this draw is 
May 18th at 11:30 a.m.  
 
PRHF Executive Director Roger Martin expressed his gratitude to all involved. “We are 
overwhelmed with the response to our third annual Spring Lotto, and we want to thank everyone 
who has purchased a ticket from the bottom of our hearts. The fact that a successful lottery like 
this will get us one step closer to our goal of expanding our Chemotherapy and Medical Daycare 
units, and that improvements like additional Chemotherapy treatment chairs will help to keep 
Cancer CARE closer to home will make a difference in every cancer patient’s journey. We are 
also excited that someone will be out on the waterways this summer in their new pontoon boat, 
thanks to you and our amazing sponsors, unless of course the winner chooses the $40,000 
instead of taking the boat. Get your tickets before they are all gone folks!!” 
 
The Grand Prize draw for the Princecraft Pontoon Boat or the $40,000 cash prize is happening on 
June 22nd. 
 
Tickets are available online at www.PRHSpringLotto.ca or by calling (613) 732-2811, extension 
7408. You can also purchase your tickets in person at the Pembroke Regional Hospital 
Foundation office or at Joes Family Pizzeria in downtown Pembroke! 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
LinkedIn: /prhfoundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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